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SNA of SC exhibited a booth at the South Carolina School Business 

Officials conference recently held in Myrtle Beach. Wanda Knight, 

Susan Bryant and Nancy Knight provided membership information to 

school business officials along with benefits of having a membership in 

SNA of SC. They also handed out some SNASC goodies and fresh fruit 

to the attendees. Over 100 school business officials stopped by the booth 

during the exhibit hours. It is always an exiting time to share the 

wonderful work being done and the membership benefits offered by 

SNA of SC. 
 

Thank you Wanda, Susan, 
and  Nancy for representing 

SNA of SC. 


